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Greetings, Tena koutou, Kia orana, Talofa Lava, ​Fakalofa Lahi Atu​, 
Namaste, Malo e Lelei, Hola, Ni hao, Xin chao 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers       Week 10, 
Term 4 

 

 

 

 

END OF YEAR MESSAGE 
Thank you to all students and staff for another 

wonderful and busy year.  We cannot believe it is the end 
of 2020 already.  Congratulations on everyone's 

achievements this year and you all have finished the 
year having learned lots.  To those of you leaving us or 

moving on to intermediate next year, we wish you all the 
best.  It has been a long hard year, full of ups and downs 

and we just wanted to say THANK YOU to all staff, 
parents, families and friends who have helped us 

throughout the year. 
 

We wishing you and your family a Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year!  May your Christmas sparkle with moments of love, laughter, 

goodwill, and may the year ahead be full of opportunities and joy.  Until 
next school year, have a fun-filled and safe holiday! 

LEABANK SCHOOL CALENDAR 2021 
Term 1 of 2021 starts on Wednesday 3rd February at 8:55 am. 

 

TERM START DAY START DATE END DAY END DATE 

Term 1 Wednesday 3​rd​ February Friday 16​th​ April 

Term 2 Monday 3​rd​ May Friday 9​th​ July 

Term 3 Monday 26​th​ July Friday 1​st​ October 

Term 4 Monday 18​th​ October Wednesday 15​th​ December 

FREE LUNCHES FOR 2021 
From the first day of school in 2021, all students will be receiving ​FREE 

LUNCHES​ at 1pm here at Leabank School. 

ENROLMENT FORMS FOR STARTERS NEXT YEAR  
If you have a child starting school next year and have not already 

enrolled them, please come to the school office to collect an enrolment 
form.  You have the option of completing the forms at school or take it 

home, complete it and return forms to us.  
 



 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

Please ensure you bring a copy of the ​birth certificate​ or ​child's 
passport​ and ​plunket book​ or ​updated immunisation records. 

“LOOK BACK AT OUR YEAR” 
 



 

R W Maddren 
Principal 

 

 

 

THE LEABANK COMMUNITY CENTRE NOTICEBOARD 
www.leabank.school.nz 

 
JULIE SEGI, COMMUNITY LIAISON​ ​OFFICER                02102937189 
julies@leabank.school.nz                                            2676939 ext 208 
  
ARINA ARIA, SOCIAL WORKER in SCHOOLS​                   2676939 ext 209 
arinaa@leabank.school.nz  

SKIDS SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME 

SKIDS School Holiday programmes​ are 
s​afe, loads of fun and jam-packed with a 

variety of activities.​  ​There are a lot of 
fun things planned for the up and 

coming school holidays such as a trip to 
the movies, arts and crafts activities, a 

trip to Treasure Island Mini-Golf, a Pirate 
themed day and many more fun 

activities planned. 
 

For more information register at 
www.sKids.co.nz 

Call 02108178012 or email 
palwinder@skids.co.nz  
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